
 

 

 

 

 

November 26, 2024 

 

Ontario Insurance Adjusters Association – Kawartha/Durham Chapter 
cc: Jeff Moss 
 

Dear Jeff, 

On behalf of everyone at Feed the Need in Durham, I want to express our heartfelt gratitude for 
organizing and hosting the recent Bowl and Ball Holiday Event. We are so grateful for your time 
and commitment to this initiative. The raised amount of 410 lbs of food and $455.00 will help 
serve 1,252 meals to support those in need in our community. 

Your efforts have not only touched our organization but have also made a profound difference 
in the lives of countless individuals and families who rely on our services. Your willingness to 
share your resources to help those facing food insecurity is truly commendable. 

We are committed to ensuring that this initiative contributes to meaningful change in the lives 
of those we serve. With the proceeds, we can continue to provide nutritious meals to families, 
children, and seniors in our community who are struggling to make ends meet. Your support is 
instrumental in ensuring that no one goes to bed hungry, and for that, we are immensely 
grateful. 

On behalf of our organization, our 65 member agencies and the thousands of people who will 
feel the impact of your efforts, thank you for championing our cause. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Ryan Duarte 
Community and Events Officer 


